
 

 

 

The OCHRE Show  

CALL FOR ARTISTS: Drawing Studio Members   

Submission Deadline: February 7, 2020   

  

Emphasizing pigments found in the earth, the Ochre Show is an exhibition that celebrates these rich 

colors as threads for culture and image making. The intent is to focus our attention on a particular 

pigment as a way to deepen our knowledge of and relationship to materials used by contemporary and 

ancient artists alike.  

How will you be inspired by the range of hues that make up this beautiful family of colors?  

The Ochre Show is a group exhibition that will be displayed at The Drawing Studio in Tucson, AZ 

beginning March 5 and ending April 2, 2020. This show will highlight the skills of Drawing Studio 

members, working in a variety of media.  

Please follow the guidelines and information presented below:  

 

Entries due: February 7, 2020  

Notice of acceptance: February 11, 2020  

Opening Reception: March 13, 2020  

Exhibition Dates: March 5 - April 2, 2020  

Email submissions and/or questions to: 

Jessica Kranz, Program Director: jessica@thedrawingstudio.org   

• All mediums of artwork will be considered.  

• All 2D artwork must be ready to hang.  

• Please only submit work that embodies the theme of the show. OCHRE color(s) must be 

strongly represented in the artwork.    

• Submit jpegs of completed work for review no later than Friday, Feb. 7, 2020.   

• No more than 3 pieces should be submitted for consideration. There is no fee to submit.  

• Submissions must include the name of the piece, dimensions, medium, and sale price.  

• Artists must be prepared to drop off their work at The Drawing Studio beginning February 

28th. A schedule of drop off dates and times will be provided if your work is selected.  

• There will be a 40% fee on all sales of work generated during the show.  

 


